Mark Your Calendar
10/7 - Pastors & Seniors Prayer
10/8 - Small Group Bible Studies

10/8 - AM Ladies Bible Study
10/9 - PM Ladies Bible Study

Missionary of the Month
Jim & Terry Miller
Cape Town, South Africa

Teacher of the Month
Patrick Hoffmann
Young Adults

Nursery Workers
Sunday School: Brenda Scott & Ashley Kader
Infants: Caleb & Melissa Armstrong
Nursery Floater: Nadia Muthler
Toddlers: Marla Siwert & Shannon Shaffer
Sunday Evening: Emily Wagner & Yvonne Bingaman
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First Baptist Church

Good morning! Thank you for joining the First Baptist Church Family Hearl for 90‘59{“?{ for thie World.. Home for ;e %”’1"&3‘
for worship today. The members of our congregation and | trust that you
will receive a blessing. You are our honored guest, and we want you to feel
welcomed and loved here. I'm sure it won’t take you long to discover that
this is truly a family rich in the relationships that matter most, so if | can be
of any assistance, please let me know.
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New Information. ..

October Memory Verse - Revelation 22:17 - And the Spirit and the bride
say, “Come!” And let him who hears say, “Come!” And let him who thirsts
come. Whoever desires, let him take the water of life freely.

Missions Month - Join us throughout the month of October as we will have
an opportunity to hear from some of our missionaries each Sunday. There
will also be a special missions-focused program for children. Make plans to
be here!

College Care Packages - The Ladies Ministry sends care packages to our
college students who are studying away from home. If you would like to
help provide items for these care packages, a list of ideas is available at the
welcome desk. Items may be dropped off during the month of October at
the welcome desk.

Trick-or-Treat Outreach - We will set up tents on Friday, October 31st in
neighborhoods to pass out candy, hot chocolate, and tracts to kids and parents
as an outreach of the church. If you would like to host an FBC tent in your
neighborhood, please see one of the Elders. Also, volunteers will be needed at
each location so sign up on the app or at the welcome desk if you would like
to help. If you would like to donate candy, that would be appreciated as well!

“eternal security” make a difference in my Christian life? With

the wisdom and skill of a man who has personally wrestled with
these questions, Charles Stanley addresses this age-old issue in

his book Eternal Security. E

Elder Recommended Resource - How can an understanding of E ﬂq E
i

Awana - Tonight is Missionary Night! Come and
learn about our club missionary for the year! Next
week is Offering Night so bring an offering to help
support our missionaries!

Men’s Skeet Shoot - All men of the church are invit-
ed to join us for a skeet shoot on October 25th from

3:30 p.m.-6:30 p.m. at the Outdoor Sportsmen’s Club.

See the app or Keenan Eggler for more details.

Ladies Bible Study - Come and join us as we study
John: Experiencing Jesus. The next morning study
will be Wednesday, 10/8 at 9:30 a.m. and the next
evening study will be Thursday, 10/9 at 7 p.m.

Soccer Camp International - FBC is taking a team
to Honduras in January 2026 to conduct Soccer
Camp in partnership with missionaries already
ministering there. If you are interested in learning
more about this opportunity, see Pastor Shipe.

Seniors & Pastors Prayer - All seniors are invited to
join the pastors for a time of prayer and fellowship
this Tuesday, October 7, at 8 a.m. See you there!

Church Center App - We encourage
everyone to connect on the new FBC
app. Scan the code to get started!

Rick Ososkie would like to express his gratitude to the church
family for all of the cards, expressions of care, and prayers on
his behalf during his recent treatments for cancer.

Last Week at First Baptist Church...
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Oct. 6 - Oct. 11
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Church Office Hours
9:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m.

T

Church Office Hours
9:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m.
8:00 a.m.

Pastors & Seniors
Prayer Time

W

Church Office Hours
9:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m.
9:30 a.m.

Ladies Bible Study
7:00 p.m.

Small Groups

T

Church Office Hours
9:00 a.m. -4:30 p.m.

7:00 p.m.
Ladies Bible Study

F

Church Office Hours
9:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m.

You may give online or drop your offering in one of the black boxes.

Financial Report General Missions
Monthly Budget $47,845.00 $11,419.00 S
Last Weeks Giving $ 9,909.00 $ 2,378.00
Monthly Giving $43,857.49 $ 9,352.00




